
“Calling all Christians who care 
for God’s Creation!” 

What’s happening? A meeting for anybody concerned about God’s Creation, who wants to 
have a Biblical perspective on Conservation & Sustainability.    
Venue: Moggill Creek Catchment Area Cottage, at the end of Gold Creek Road. 
(through the gate into the reservoir reserve, turn right and uphill; parking beside the cottage) 

Date: 15
th
 October, 2016. 

Time: 08:00 – 09:00, optional bird walk; 09:00 – 12:00, meeting.  
What to bring: Gold coin donation (to cover venue hire). Plate of eats to share. Walking 
shoes/hat (optional). 
RSVP: Ross Jansen-van Vuuren (rossvanvuuren@gmail.com or 0435085095) 

PROGRAM 

08:00 – 08:45 
Optional birdwatching walk (around Gold Creek Dam, shown above) 

09:00 
Welcome, Opening Prayer, Notices & Upcoming Events 

09:10 
Dr. Johannes Luetz (Christian Heritage College):  

“Lessons Learned Through Studying the Effects of Climate Change” 
09:40 

   
  

10:10 
Morning Tea 

10:50 
Ms. Emily Jarrett (B Ed, Christian Heritage College): Personal Testimony 

11:05 
Dr. Ross Jansen-van Vuuren (Christian Heritage College): 

“How other Worldviews see the Environment and Sustainability” 
11:30 

Mr. Roger Jaensch (Director of A Rocha Australia)  
Projects, Progress and the Future of this group 

12:00  
Conclusion 

http://bushwalkinginbrisbaneforestpark.blogspot.com.au/2014/08/gold-

creek-dam-via-payne-road.html  
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